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Attention:  Bob Cruz, Esq.
Hearing Officer

Re: Dismissal from Procurement Appeal
File No. OPA-PA-09-006

Dear Mr. Cruz:

Based on the representation of GSA/DOE that no award has been made of
the above procurement contract and bidding process, we have decided to withdraw the
referenced Appeal of Eons Enterprises Corporation File No. OPAPA-09-006 as
premature, effective immediately.

Please contact us if you have any additional information on this matter.

Very truly yours,

Daniel ]J. Berman
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